
 
 
Announcements 
 
The City will hold a public meeting to share findings on the Jefferson Parkway and 
Trunk Highway 246 Intersection Study.  The meeting will be held December 21, 2016 
from 6 p.m to 8 p.m. at Northfield City Hall Council Chambers 801 Washington 
Street.  A presentation will begin at 6 p.m. with an open house format to follow. 

 
If you cannot attend the meeting, but would like to receive input on the study please call the 
Northfield Engineering office at (507) 645-3020. 
 


